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U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Conducting Fifth Five-Year Remedy
Review at Pollution Abatement Services
Superfund Site, Oswego, New York
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The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is currently conducting the
fifth five-year review of the cleanup activities at the Pollution Abatement
Services Superfund site, located in Oswego, New York. The purpose of the
five-year review is to ensure that the implemented cleanup at the site is
functioning as intended and continues to be protective of public health and
the environment. To conduct the five-year review, EPA will review site
operations, maintenance, and monitoring information, as well as the status of

the land-use controls.

It is anticipated that the five-year review will be completed in December
2018. Once the five-year review is completed, the results will be made
available on the City of Oswego website at. http://www.oswegony.org/

Site information is available at: https://www.epa.gov/superfund/pas

Should you have any questions related to the five-year review being
conducted at the Pollution Abatement Services site, please contact:

Patricia Simmons Pierre
Remedial Project Manager
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 2
290 Broadway, 20th Floor
New York, NY 10007-1866
(212) 637-3865
pierre.patricia@epa.gov

or

Michael Basile
Community Involvement Coordinator
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 2
186 Exchange Street, Buffalo, NY 14204
(716) 551-4410
basile.michael@epa.gov




